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2024 General Election: Election Connection Newsletter 

The Monroe County Board of Elections continues to expand the ways we distribute      

information to voters. This fall’s ELECTION CONNECTION newsletter provides information for 

voters in the upcoming Presidential Election.  This includes critical deadlines, how to make a 

plan to vote and how to participate in the election process.   

This electronic publication enhances current communication efforts. Please share the  

newsletter widely to inform as many citizens as possible.   

Each of the editions are posted on www.monroecounty.gov/elections-media. 

“Information is power.  This newsletter serves as an additional means to empower voters and 

encourage participation in our electoral process,” said Commissioner Nicolay.     

“Access is critical for all voters in Monroe County and the Board is proud to always keep  

language access front and center ensuring this publication is available in Spanish,”      

said Commissioner Ortiz. 

mailto:mcboe@monroecounty.gov
http://www.monroecounty.gov/elections-media

